
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    NIGHT WORK   July 23, 2020 

 

Dear Resident, 

 

On Thursday, July 30th, during the hours of 9PM to 5AM (Friday) 

Newport Construction, under direction of the City of Cambridge, will 

be performing water main work on Antrim Street.  During this time there 

will be a temporary water service interruption to facilitate upgrades to the 

water main on Antrim Street., and you will have NO WATER to your 

property. We will make every effort to expedite this work to minimize the 

length of time the water will be shut down. Please take appropriate steps 

to store water for your anticipated needs during this time, such as 

drinking, hand washing, and other hygiene needs, etc. If you have any 

special water needs or water concerns, please contact Steve Barry 

(Newport Construction) at (603) 566-2140 or Billy Connell (CWD) at (617) 

875-7834 for assistance.  

 

Please note that this scheduled water shut down is subject to change due to 

weather and other variable conditions which may arise. You will be notified 

as soon as possible if this work is to be rescheduled or extended.  

 

Also note that after the water is restored you may notice some discoloration 

of your water. We recommend you run your cold water until clear before 

consumption or doing laundry.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

Mark Gallagher 

Director of Engineering and Distribution 

Cambridge Water Department 
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